FORT LAUDERDALE POLICE DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM #20-19

DATE: June 17, 2020
TO: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager
FROM: Rick J. Maglione, Chief of Police

SUBJECT:  Expenditure of Department of Justice Trust Funds

I, Rick J. Maglione, Chief of Police, have approved the expenditure of Department of Justice Trust
Funds (Fund 107) for the purchase of gunshot detection, location and forensic analysis services
from ShotSpotter, Inc.

| respectfully request that the City Commission allow the purchase of this service through the
City’s procurement process. Commission Agenda Memo #20-0475 provides an explanation of
the service and specific financial information. Department of Justice Trust Funds will be used for
the initial fee of $205,000.

| hereby certify that the above-described expenditure is for a law enforcement purpose in
accordance with Asset Forfeiture Program guidelines.
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Rick J. Maglione, Chief of Police
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